
Warren Road over US-23 NB Superstructure Replacement, 

Washtenaw County (ATC) 

On March 15, 2022, MDOT posted a Project Information Sheet for the Warren Road over US-23 NB 

bridge in Washtenaw County. The project will allow ATC’s for superstructure replacement for the span 

over northbound US-23. The Project Information Sheet can be found at the following link: 

MDOT - Warren Road over US-23 NB, Washtenaw County (ATC) (michigan.gov)

On March 23, 2022, MDOT posted a revised Project Information Sheet for the above project. The revised 

language has information on how to access the preliminary plans and proposal documents.  

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-578698--,00.html

